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Saskatoon Fire Department Fire Safety Virtual Presentation

The Saskatchewan Foster Families Association is excited to offer a fire safety information session presented by the Saskatoon Fire Department.

This presentation will cover information on the Saskatoon Fire department and the services they provide in and around the City of Saskatoon. They will provide information on fire safety tips for your home and/or property to keep you and your families safe. There will be time to ask any questions regarding fire safety or general fire questions that were not covered.


Training Schedule:  	April 27th, 2022 1:30PM-2:30PM
1:30PM 			Opening Remarks
1:35PM-2:30PM		Saskatoon Fire Department Presentation

Name(s): Moreen Arnold 

Email Address: arnold206@hotmail.com 


Registration forms should be completed and sent by email to: tessa@sffa.sk.ca 


If you have questions regarding the training or your registration, please email:
tessa@sffa.sk.ca or call the SFFA Training Coordinator, Tessa at 306.975.1528
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